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Greetings Neighbors, 
     Fall is in the air and the smell of  pump-
kin spice is here! I pray everyone is doing 
well during this current wave of  COVID. 
PICA has planned some upcoming events, 
and most are outside. If  you feel comfort-
able, I hope you will join us.
    As you may have noticed Duke Energy 
is in the process of  replacing the utility 

poles down Paradise Blvd. They’ve been doing a good job of  
minimizing any disruptions.
	 As part of  beautification, we will be removing the com-
munity bulletin board that is near the front gazebo as it is no 
longer required. You can find all the information you need on 
the website Mytreasureisland.org.
	 We also are planning on updating the metal neighborhood 
street sign.

Blessings to you all and remember we do live in Paradise. 

Cindy Massie, PICA President
cinmass@tampabay.rr.com
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Fall Mixer  
October 7

5:30 – 8 p.m. 
The Club of Treasure Island 

Join your friends and neighbors for a fun evening.  
We will be poolside with steel drum entertainment along 

with yummy appetizers and cold drinks available to  
purchase. RSVP by texting 330-204-0370 or register on the 
PICA website at ParadiseIslandCivicAssociation.com 

No cost to PICA members, guests $10. 

Halloween Pop Up Party
October 31 • 5 – 6:30 p.m. 

Treasure Bay
Look inside for details!

PICA Light Up
December 3

5:30 p m. 
Front Gazebo 

Treasure Island Boat Parade
December 4

Starting at Treasure Bay

PICA Yard Sale
March 19, 2022

Ladies Golf League
Every Tuesday at 8:30 a.m.  

Meet at Treasure Bay  
Reach out to Treasure Bay for more information: 

(727) 360-6062

Look for details in our next newsletter for our 
second annual holiday decorating contest!

http://Mytreasureisland.org
mailto:cinmass@tampabay.rr.com
http://www.ParadiseIslandCivicAssociation.org
http://facebook.com/groups/picainparadise
http://ParadiseIslandcCivicAssociation.org
http://ParadiseIslandCivicAssociation.com
http://www.facebook.com/groups/picainparadise
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HALLOWEEN
SPOOKTACULAR! 

October 31st 5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

Get your ghouls and goblins ready…  
Halloween is coming!   

The city Parks & Rec Department is once again  
sponsoring a Trick or Treat night and Halloween contest –  

and you know PICA will be there! 
Stop by Treasure Bay Golf  & Tennis club to  

show off  those great costumes and pick up treats for the 
kids along the socially distanced “Trick or Treat Trail.”  

Other fun activities will include a DJ, interactive  
entertainers, moonwalks and a unique twist  

on the standard costume contest.
Be sure to look for the PICA table where your little ones  
can enjoy some fun games and prizes. Food and beverage 

concessions will also be available.

All Seasons
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20% OFF

www.allseasons.name

 LANDSCAPE DESIGN, INSTALLATION & MAINTENANCE

Nursery Purchases
With Coupon (Does not include 

sale or holiday items.)
Expires 12/31/21

FREE 
ESTIMATES

Open 7 Days 
A Week

Office
727-360-7522

Nursery
727-828-9944

Landscaping, Inc. & Nursery
Commercial & Residential

CORNER OF 1st Ave. S. & Pasadena Ave. S.28
YEARS

http://www.attorneyMichaelHeath.com
http://www.treasurebaygolfandtennis.com
http://www.allseasons.name
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Commissioner 
Saleene Partridge

Hello Paradise Island! 
	 Hope this finds you and your loved ones healthy and 
well. It is always my pleasure to work with you and City 
staff  to continually strive to make improvements in our city.  
Here are some of  the highlights of  our work together.
	 I am happy to announce recycling pick up dates starting 
in October will be on Fridays in alignment with one of  our 
normal garbage days!  We have changed recycling vendors 
which made it possible to accommodate your request.
	 In Rosselli Park the City’s first mural has been complet-
ed on the wall facing the new playground.  Residents are 
pleased with how it turned out and asked that we continue 
to work on bringing more art to TI. 
	 At our request the City continues to make improvements 
to the city website.  Some of  the latest features include 
an e-notification system where you can sign up with your 
e-mail to get notifications regarding specific topics of  your 
choosing.  There is also a City Projects page that is regularly 
updated to provide the latest happenings on the major City 
projects. Our hope is to provide you with a one-stop shop for 
all the essential information you are seeking.
	 I have met with many residents this past year to under-
stand the common frustrations with the building depart-
ment and worked diligently to be part of  a solution.  I am 
proud of  the progress we have made as a result of  collabo-
rating together.  
	 Through a lot of  hard work and additional temporary 
resources, the City’s Community Development Department 
has been able to work through the backlog of  permits and 
have been current for the past 60 days. Kudos to those 
staff  members that worked many of  extra hours to make 
this happen.  The team has also created permit application 
checklists and have gone live with a new software system to 
improve their response and turnaround times. I am encour-
aged by their commitment to improve as well as recent pos-
itive resident feedback.  We can make a difference, working 
together! 

DATES YOU MIGHT BE INTERESTED IN: 
•  We will be starting The East Causeway project in October 
with an estimated completion date in April, 2022. The City 
Center building renovation has begun and is slated for com-
pletion in February 2022. 

	 Continued on the next page

Reach your friends 
and Neighbors! 

Advertise in 

Paradise Island 
Neighborhood 

News

http://www.flsuncoasthomes.com
http://www.KMLegacygroup.com
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•  New FEMA Flood Insurance rates went into effect August 
24. We will host a Flood Insurance Seminar on September 
30th, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Hall Auditorium.

•  For those interested in giving input regarding Treasure 
Bay please plan on attending an upcoming community 
meeting.  They are scheduled for December 1 at 6:00 p.m. 
and December 4 at 9:00 a.m. More information should be 
available on the city website closer to the date.

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES: 
	 The City Commission is seeking individuals who are 
registered voters in the City of  Treasure Island to serve on 
the Charter Review Committee.  If  you are interested in 
serving, applications are available on the City’s website,  
or you may reach out to City Clerk Ruth Nickerson at  
727-547-4575 ext. 229. This will be a seven-member com-
mittee. Each district will have an appointed representative 
with three at-large members. This is not a standing commit-
tee, as the committee will be dissolved once the Charter has 
been reviewed and any update recommendations have been 
provided to the City Commission.  If  you currently serve 
on a Board or Committee in the City, you are still eligible to 
serve on the Charter Review Committee.

It is truly my honor to serve you as your Vice Mayor/City 
Commissioner. I appreciate the opportunity to work with 
our residents and City staff  to continue making Treasure 
Island a place we love to live. 

Best Regards,

Saleene Partridge  
Vice Mayor
City Commissioner District #3 
spartridge@mytreasureisland.org

$20.00

2021 PICA Membership
  Name___________________________________________ 	 Annual Membership	 $____________

  Address_ _______________________________________ 	 Beautification	 $____________

  Ph.____________________ Cell_ ____________________ 	 Total	 $____________

  Email___________________________________________ 	 Year You Moved Here	 _____________

Your donations go primarily towards beautification and social events. We thank you for your support!  
Send this form along with a check payable to Paradise Island Civic Association to:

P.O. Box 67435, St. Pete Beach, FL 33736

Reach your friends 
and Neighbors! 

Advertise in 
Paradise Island 

Neighborhood News
Are you interested in advertising your business to 
Paradise Island residents? We have plenty of  space 

available in the PICA 
Newsletter, especially 
now that we’ve gone 
digital.

             The added benefit 
for you is being able 
to include a link to 
your website or a QR 
code in the ad. Along 
with being included 
in every newsletter 
throughout 2021, 

your ad will also be featured all year on our web-
site ParadiseIslandCivicAssociation.com.

We will be limiting the ads to no more than two 
per category, so please reach out to Tammy  
Slater-Kendrick at (727) 888-3882.for pricing, siz-
ing and to ensure we have availability. 
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Upcoming Events!

Greetings Neighbors, 
	 I hope by now you 
all have received the postcard 
from PICA and know that the 
newsletter will be only in digital 
format in the future. This not only 
saves us money on printing costs 
but allows us to add another page 
or two of  pictures, information and 
advertising. We are also planning 

some events this year. I understand everyone has their 
own comfort level and we do respect yours, so if  you feel 
comfortable, we’d love for you to join us. 
	 I would like to thank Dave Brown for leading the 
Community Yard Sale for so many years. He has always 
done a great job. Thank you, Dave!! Which now leaves 

From the President

Stay in touch with future events on www.ParadiseIslandCivicAssociation.com
             Or like us on Facebook Paradise Island Civic Association PICA: www.facebook.com/groups/414522549164611/

an open spot for one of  you. If  the Yard Sale 
is something you would like to take on, please 
reach out to me.
Hope to see you all at one of  the events and 
remember…we do live in Paradise!

PICA COMMUNITY  
YARD SALE

Start gathering your unwanted treasures!
March 20th  •  8:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.

	 Due to COVID-19, we ask that you take responsibility 
for your own space. Please have hand sanitizer available 
at your residence. We will post signs around the island 
reminding people to wear masks and social distance. This 
year there will be no fee or tables to rent. We will advertise 
on social media sites and we are also having a large sign 
out on the causeway. Of  course, word-of-mouth is the best. 
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Thank You Street Captains!  
	 A shout out to our dedicated Street Captains who 
have been delivering hard copies of  the newsletter for 
many years to your doorstep.  Since the newsletter is 
going totally digital, our Street Captains will be retir-
ing but not forgotten!  Many thanks to: Jim Bodkin, 
Pete and Eileen Colon, Tara Harris, Charlie Helinger, 
Lora Kelly, Cindy Massie, Susan Matuszewski,  
Debbie Parks, Doreen Radich, Christina Russell, 
Ross Sanchez, Atul Shah and Eddie Sorensen.  
      If  you know a neighbor who has no email, please 
print out a copy for them and make their day! 

mailto:spartridge@mytreasureisland.org
http://ParadiseIslandCivicAssociation.com
http://ParadiseIslandCivicAssociation.com
http://www.ParadiseIslandCivicAssociation.org
http://www.facebook.com/groups/414522549164611/
http://ParadiseIslandcCivicAssociation.org

